MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

From: Jean Fraser

Subject: Application ID: 2017-289

Date: 2/21/2018

1/17/2018

Circulation--The ambulance emergency room entrance should remain open to one way traffic. The area can be difficult to maneuver in its current design. Making the patient delivery area a two way drop off doesn't seem achievable.

2/21/2018 The plan has been changed to accommodate one way traffic through the ambulance bay at MMC. Some additional landscaping will be done to allow the ambulance approach from Crescent Street. An alternative ambulance route for ambulances will be via Gilman Street.

1/17/2018

2/21/2018 Congress Street will be closed for several weeks. Ambulances destined for the hospital will follow the same detour as other traffic. Fire apparatus responding from the peninsula will make route adjustments when responding West of Deering Avenue.